
Scona Road Bridge and 98 Avenue Bridge Rehabilitation

Rehabilitation work on two bridges, Scona Road over Connors Road and 98 Avenue eastbound over

Connors Road, is scheduled to begin in mid-April. The bridges will be worked on one after another,

beginning with Scona Road Bridge. Construction is anticipated to be completed by the end

of 2024.

Scope of Work

Scona Road Bridge over Connors Road

● Remove and replace the deteriorated concrete pavement on the bridge deck

● Remove and replace asphalt pavement at each end of the bridge

● Perform additional repairs to extend the operating life of the bridge

98 Avenue Bridge eastbound over Connors Road

● Remove and replace the deteriorated concrete pavement on the bridge deck

● Perform additional repairs to extend the operating life of the bridge

Access
During construction, lane reductions will be in place and access will be maintained. Scona Road

Bridge work will require a full road closure during concrete pours. During this time, detours will be

marked, with advanced notice provided, and access will be maintained to nearby properties. This

work may require a full closure of the roadway beneath it, Connors Road, to ensure safety to

motorists. Closures will be scheduled for non-event weekends whenever possible. Nearby bus

stops and pedestrian access will not be affected. Access to nearby residential properties will be

maintained at all times.
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For information about this project, visit edmonton.ca/SconaRd98AveBridgeRehab or contact:

Mitchell Schutta
Project Manager, City of Edmonton
311 | transportationdelivery@edmonton.ca
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